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To,

1) The General Secretary

AITUC, CITU, UTUC, AIUTUC, AICCTU & TUCC

2) Comrade Swadesh Debroy,

Deputy General Secretary

WFTU

rdSubject : Meeting of the WFTU Affiliates on 23  of August 2023 – 

Reg.,

Dear Comrades,

As already informed to you a meeting of the Representatives of Indian WFTU 

Affiliates was convened on the 11thof August 2023 at AITUC Bhawan, New Delhi. The 

following were present in the Meeting.

1) Comrade Amarjeeth Kaur, General Secretary AITUC & Vice President WFTU

2) Comrade C Srikumar, Deputy General Secretary WFTU & In charge APRO

3) Comrade Hemalatha, President CITU & Vice President WFTU

4) Comrade Karumalaiyan, Secretary CITU

Representatives of other affiliates were not able to attend the meeting due to 

various reasons. The meeting discussed about the implementation of the WFTU's Call 
st

to observe 1  September 2023 as International Action Day of Trade Unions for Peace 

throughout the Country by WFTU Affiliates by holding demonstrations with WFTU 

Banners and flags in the Industrial Centers and Districts, etc / holding Seminars, etc to 

popularize the call given by the WFTU. The meeting also discussed about development 

of resources / funds for the effective functioning of the Asia Pacific Regional Office. The 



meeting also discussed about the possibility of holding Regional Conference of the Asia 

Pacific Region in India. Since majority of the WFTU Affiliates were not present in the 
rdmeeting, it was decided to conduct another meeting of the WFTU Affiliates on the 23  of 

August 2023 at AITUC Bhawan, New Delhi. 

In view of the above, it is requested that you may kindly attend the 
rd

meeting of the WFTU Affiliates along with your representatives on 23  of 

August 2023 at 3 PM at AITUC Bhawan, New Delhi, so that the above issues 

can be further discussed and a final decision can be taken so that the same 

can be communicated to the General Secretary of WFTU.

Copy to 

The General Secretary

WFTU

With kind regards,

Yours Sincerely,

(C. SRIKUMAR)

Deputy General Secretary
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